GLEN ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools charlestonb@glenrocknj.org



620 Harristown Road Glen Rock, NJ 07452-2398 (201) 445-7700 Fax (201) 389-5019

April 21st, 2021

Dear Glen Rock Parents:

Yesterday the Restart Committee convened to discuss the Daily COVID-19 symptom form that you fill out each day. The Committee reached consensus on the following:

- Beginning tomorrow, April 22, 2021, parents will no longer be required to complete a
 Daily COVID-19 symptom form, but rather will be required to sign off <u>one time</u> on a
 COVID-19 symptom form.
- This form will also replace the daily form used for athletics. Athletes will no longer be required to complete the form each day in rSchool
- The one-time sign-off form will be located in Genesis.
- Parents will be locked out of navigating Genesis until the form is completed. This also includes students in grades 6-12.
- Please find attached to this letter a copy of the form.

Please note that parents are still required to ensure each day that their child does not have any COVID-19 symptoms prior to arrival at school and adheres to New Jersey travel guidelines.

If you have any questions about the new COVID-19 one time form, COVID-19 symptoms, or any other concerns for you or your child, please consult your child's school nurse.

Sincerely,

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Bet (haleston